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This Week... 
 

We have been completing assessments. The children 
have worked really well at showing how much they 
have learnt this term and I am really pleased with 

their progress.  
In English the children shared their homework facts 
with each other, teaching each other about different 

polar animals.  
In Maths we have started to use base 10 to help us 

represent different amounts. 
 

Next Week.... 
We will be continuing to look at non-fiction text and 
will continue to research polar animals for our own 
texts.  
In Maths we will be continuing to look at place value 

for numbers to 40. 
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Homework 
 

Homework was sent out on Wednesday this 
week. There are no spellings this week.  

I have been trying to send their spelling 
test papers home so you can see how they 

have done in their tests. 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

5th December 3:30-5:30 – Christmas Fair 
17th December KS1 Christmas Party & 
Lunch  
19th December @ 2pm & 6pm KS1 
Nativity  
20th December Whole School Pantomime 
Trip 
21st December @ 2pm School closes 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Isla B, Emily, Freddie, Ruby, Sofia, 
Lewis, William, Harry and Percysledge. 

 

Talk Homework 

“Hey diddle diddle, the cat and the 
fiddle, the cow jumped over the moon. 
The little dog laughed, to see such fun 
and the dish ran away with the spoon.” 

What questions would you ask the Cow 
about this? 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Eva P 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Peace– 

Freddie 

 


